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Academic Personnel Office 
 
Re: Davis Division Response:  Proposal to Amend UCD APM 275 and 220I 
 
The referenced proposal was forwarded to all Davis Division standing committees and the 
faculty executive committee in each school/college.  Responses were received from Graduate 
Council, the committees on Academic Personnel-Oversight and Academic Freedom and 
Responsibility as well as the Faculty Executive Committee from the College of Letters and 
Sciences and School of Medicine. 
 
Responses were favorable.   The following suggestions were provided concerning the proposed 
revision of UC Davis APM 275: 
 
Section 275-10 
b) 2) - the word physician should be replaced by either "clinician" or "practitioner" to be inclusive 
of faculty from the Vet or Nursing schools. The word "housestaff" should be replaced by 
"trainee", to be inclusive of students in either the Vet or Nursing schools. 
 
b) 3) a) the phrase "medical education/training" should be replaced by the term "professional 
education/training" to be inclusive for the Vet or Nursing schools. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 

       
      Robert L. Powell III, Chair 
      Davis Division of the Academic Senate and 
      Professor and Chair, Department of 
          Chemical Engineering and Materials Science 
      Professor in Food Science and Technology 
 

 
 


